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New	Address	for	CARIS	in	The
Netherlands
After	nearly	two	decades	at	its	current	office	in	Heeswijk,	The	Netherlands,	CARIS'	European	office	is	moving	to	a	new	location.	The	new
office	will	open	on	20	April	2015,	making	17	April	the	last	day	at	the	current	office	location.	In	addition	to	the	move,	the	office,	which	is
usually	referred	to	as	CARIS	BV,	will	change	its	name	to	CARIS	EMEA	(Europe,	Middle	East	and	Africa),	reflecting	the	areas	the	office	is
servicing.

This	premises,	located	in	's-Hertogenbosch,	will	double	the	available	space	and	provide	new	facilities,	including	three	fully	equipped	rooms
for	training	courses.

Please	note	that	during	the	week	prior	and	following	the	move,	requests	and	other	services	may	require	more	time	than	customers	may	be
used	to.	
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